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IMAGE October 25, 1967
AVAILABLE

Mr, Robert W, Searth

efo J, M, Huber Corporation
P, O, Box 831

Borger, Texas 79006

Dear Mr, Secarth:

We would appreciate receiving, et your convenience, samples of the pro-

duced water from the No, 1 Pyles and the No, 1 Stubbs wells in the

Brandon Field.

There will be facilities availeble to us where the saples can be analyzed,
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Frank J, Piro, Deputy Director
FIP:1f



